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PFL/2025                                       January 23, 2025 
 
To 
BSE Limited                             National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower                           Exchange Plaza, 
Dalal Street,                             Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai – 400 001                            Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 500368            NSE Symbol: PATANJALI 
 
 
Dear Sirs/Madam, 
 

Reg. Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we may inform you that Food Safety and Standards Authority of India vide its 
Order dated January 13, 2025 (received on January 16, 2025), has directed the Patanjali Foods 
Limited (“the Company”) to initiate recall of the entire batch of implicated food (i.e. “Red Chilli 
Powder (packed)” of Batch No. – AJD2400012 due to non-conformance of The Food Safety and 
Standards (Contaminants, Toxins and Residues) Regulations, 2011. 
 
It is for your information and records please. 
 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Patanjali Foods Limited 
 
 
 
 
Ramji Lal Gupta 
Company Secretary 
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